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I fully support this proposal. Portland has plummeted from a highly desirable city to visit to a
depressing place to be avoided. The legions of unhoused people need support; pushing them from
one place to another is not a fix. It's a basic human right to have shelter and sanitation services. This
proposal begins a dignified short-term solution while a long-term solution of affordable housing

develops.
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